
From: Peter Sotis <peter@kaizenllc.org>  

Subject: Label  

Date: December 18, 2016 at 5:53:11 AM EST  

To: "shawn@kaizenllc.org" <shawn@kaizenllc.org>  

Shawn,  

Where are we at with the new cylinder UW label to Maggie in 
China? Last time we spoke about this, you were going to send her 
an email and copy me in on it.  

She is now contacting me via watts up asking what we are doing. 
I do not have time to address this you need to take care of it 
personally and follow my plan. Its China they don’t care as long 
as we buy more.  

Please advise, Peter  

Peter Sotis Kaizen, LLC 239-825-3654  

 


